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                                                          Date: 6th February, 2017 

 

FRESHER PARTY 

 
 

 The Students are informed that for welcoming the Students of First Year 

of Three Years Course and Five Years Course, A FRESHER PARTY has 

been organized by the Senior Students of Oriental College of Law, on 8th 

February 2017 at 10 a.m. in Room No. 712.  

 

 The concern students are requested to attend the same and make the 

event a grand success.  

 

 

Dr. J. B. Patil 
Principal, 

Oriental College of Law 

 


